
Dear comrades 
We would like to express Our full support and strong solidarity to the general strike organising by 
You on 29th.March, 2012.We are always in favour of the struggles against the capitalism and the 
crisis arised from capitalism everywhere in the world. 
  
Yours Comradely 
Premal Kumar Khanal 
General Secratery 
CONEP,NEPAL 
Email: conepnepal@hotmail.com 


